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I believe that changing our current mail-in voting system to in-person voting will 

jeopardize many people’s ability to vote based on them not being able to make it to 

the polling place on the same of the election for various reasons (work, family needs, 

disabilities, lack of resources to get to polling center, etc). Oregon has benefited from 

our flexibility for mail in voting where many people are able to vote from the safety of 

their own home. Removing this right will severely impact the overall voting process in 

a negative way. Let’s make sure everyone has access to vote! 


